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Question Date:  23 February 2015 

Question Type:  Spoken 

Senator Lines asked: 

Senator LINES:  What changes have there been due to voluntary redundancies? 

Mr Archer:  I do not think we have had any voluntary redundancies in the adaptation team, but 

I would like to take that on notice. 

Answer: 

There was one voluntary redundancy in the Climate Adaptation Team in FY 2014-15.  

 


